
1

Russell, Jertoyia

To: Holt, Deborah L; Bryant, Kristen
Cc: Leisner, Betsy
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Police Advisory Council

Kristen 

Please see the resignation notice from Rev. Milford Griner from the Police Advisory Council.  Can you please 
place this on the February 1st City Commission meeting agenda so we can try to get his vacancy filled?  His 
term date was scheduled to expire January 2025. 

Thank you and have a great day. 

Best Regards, 

Deborah Holt 
Executive Assistant | Office of the Chief 
545 NW 8th Avenue | Gainesville, FL 32601 PO Box 1250 | Gainesville, FL 32627 Direct Line: (352) 393-7502 
| Fax: (352) 334-2003 
Email: holtdl@cityofgainesville.org 

The Gainesville Police Department is currently hiring for police officers.  ARE YOU READY TO JOIN OUR 
TEAM?  Please visit our website www.gainesvillepd.org or contact our Personnel office at (352) 393-7595 for 
more information. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Milford Griner <mlgriner@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 8:37 AM 
To: Holt, Deborah L <HoltDL@cityofgainesville.org>; norbdunkel@outlook.com 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Police Advisory Council 

Good morning!⅐🙂 
 It is with much regret that, by the sending of this e-mail, I am giving notice of my resignation as a member of 
the Police Advisory Council. 
In doing so, I want to state that it has been a great honor to serve on the PAC since being first elected by the 
City Commission in 2021. 
In leaving the PAC, I must focus, among other things, on my health issues, which included a recent week long 
hospital stay due to severe pneumonia. 
 Although I am leaving as a member of the PAC, I will continue to be as active as possible in issues concerning 
the on-going gun violence issue plaguing our community, as well as my support for Chief Lonnie Scott and 
GPD. 
I will not completely fade away, but just shifting some needed priorities in this new year and beyond. 
  I will always be grateful for the chance to serve my community in many ways, including my time on the PAC, 
and I wish you all the best now and in the future!! 
God bless! 
Rev. Milford L. Griner 

Sent from my iPhone 
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